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Badly behaved turkey invades Hengist Field Care Home

On Sunday 2 January, a New Year's turkey was let loose at Hengist Field Care Home, causing as much mayhem as it could

whilst visiting our residents!

There was lots of laughter from both our staff and residents – and some couldn’t believe their eyes!

The 'Naughty Turkey' was our very own Angel Brown from our Recreation and Well-Being Team, who rocked the outfit!!

 


